
Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting -  July 19, 2022


The Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting was called to order at 7:37 pm via Zoom, with 6 
community members present; including board members President Beth Iannetta, Treasurer Cheryl 
Dickerson, and Secretary Frank Franz. 


Old Business: 


● A work session for the Kamp Washington plan is scheduled for the city council on July 26th.

● Update on the Presbyterian church. 


○ Tom Ross will be walking the site with the minister in August.


New Business: 


● Douglas Stewart announced that he is leading a casual bike ride from St. Leo’s to Nottoway 
Park on Saturday, July 16th departing at 8:00 am.


● Library hour changes:

○ Effective Aug. 14, all regional and community Fairfax County Public Library (FCPL) 

branches are moving to a modified schedule due to ongoing staff recruitment 
challenges.


○ Regional branches:

■ Monday and Tuesday: 1 - 9 p.m.

■ Wednesday - Sunday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.


○ Community branches:

■ Monday: 1 - 9 p.m.

■ Tuesday - Saturday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.


● Dominion has been trimming trees around power lines in the neighborhood.

● We need help with running the annual picnic. Bath can’t do it alone, so the Association is 

looking for two volunteers to organize the annual picnic. Without volunteers to manage the 
picnic, there will be no annual picnic this year.

○ A block party on Berry Street may be a substitute. 

○ A food truck night or even a movie night could also be substituted.

○ If interested in either event, please contact Beth Ianetta.


● National Night Out is August 2nd this year. 

○ The Association usually provides water and frozen treats for the kids in the 

neighborhood.


● The Treasurer's report: Account balance: $2,343.10


● The next Westmore Citizen's Association meeting is Tuesday, August 16, 2022.


The meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Frank Franz

Secretary, Westmore Citizen's Association


